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Wednesday, October 31, 2012

Immigration Court and EOIR Office Closings Due to Inclement Weather

The New York City and Varick Street immigration courts will be closed on Thursday, November 1, 2012.

Other courts previously closed, including Boston, Hartford, Fishkill, Ulster, Newark, Elizabeth, Philadelphia, 
York, Baltimore, Arlington and the Headquarters Immigration Court,�as well as EOIR Headquarters and the 
Board of Immigration Appeals are opened for November 1, 2012.

All other immigration courts are open as scheduled at this time, please check back for updated information.
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